
 
 

 
 

 

 

15/01/2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday 21st January, weather permitting, we will be running a community 

access visit to ASDA to buy something from the supermarket to bring home and to 

order and pay for a snack in the café. This will develop our functional maths skills 

and our social skills.  

We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 per visit when we go to ASDA to 

cover the cost of something from the shop and a snack. We have mainly been 

practicing using coins to pay in our role-play café in class, so if you could send coins 

rather than notes we would really appreciate it. 

Please suggest something your child could buy to bring home, that costs up to £2 

(e.g. a packet of biscuits, crisps, fruit, juice etc). We will support your child to locate 

the item and to pay at the till. We will then choose a snack in the café, order, pay and 

eat it before returning to school.  

We will be walking to ASDA so please send your child with a waterproof coat and 

warm accessories for the trip. In extremely bad weather we will stay at school.  

Please return the slip below to give permission for your child to attend. If you have 

any questions or queries please email me at crouchm@astleypark.lancs.sch.uk or 

phone school. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Crouch 

I ________________________________________ give permission for my child 

__________________________________ to attend the community access visit to 

ASDA on Tuesday 21st January.  

I would like my child to buy _________________. I do/do not enclose a voluntary 

contribution of £5. 

Signed ______________________________ 
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